
Dear Parents and Carers,
Welcome to the new school year, I hope you all had an
enjoyable summer break. Welcome to our new Year 7
learners who have a had a brilliant first week at high school
and welcome back to all our learners. We are looking
forward to the new school year with lots of exciting plans.

Efforts to High Things
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Headteacher’s Update

Site Update
We have done some work to the school site and
building to improve our wheelchair access. One
of the main areas is our learner reception area,
which is much more open and welcoming to all.
We have also added a disabled toilet on B floor
and have an extra door with a ramp to the yard
from the A floor canteen to improve
accessibility. 

Welcome to Team Lliswerry.
Miss Paisey - Assistant Headteacer 
Miss Day - Leader of Learning for Humanities 
Miss Hodges – Teacher of English
Mrs. Hussain – Teacher of Maths
Miss  Williams – Cover Supervisor
Miss Weir – Inclusion Team
Ms. Holloway – Teaching Assistant
Mrs. Fowler – Science Technician



Thank you to all our families and our community for your continued support.
                               

                              Best wishes,

                                                                                           Julia Fitzgerald 
                                                                                            Headteacher

Efforts to High Things

Thank you for all your support with our school uniform. Almost
everyone returned wearing perfect uniform and the new
options look great. Learners have been keen to tell me how
they appreciate the choices and how comfortable they feel. 
If you haven’t read the article published about our logo service
over the summer here is the link.
Click here
We will be providing the service this term so I will send out dates
in next week’s update. 

Newport Boot Room
If you have any boots that no longer
fit please donate. 
Click here

Well done to all our Y10,11,12 &
13 learners who received some
great results in their
qualifications this summer.

https://www.newport.gov.uk/newsroom/2024/school-initiative-help-uniform-costs
https://www.newportlive.co.uk/en/community-support/community-sport-and-wellbeing/our-projects-programmes-and-initiatives/newport-boot-room/

